
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 10 November 2005 

2. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SCHEME GUIDELINES 
 
 Deidre Ryan (Senior Community Development Adviser) presented a report on proposed guidelines 

and suggested timeframes for the implementation of the Youth Development Scheme. 
 
 The Board decided to refer this matter to its Community Services Committee for further consideration. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


